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The U.S. Postal Service is canceling the dedication ceremonies for the Enjoy the Great Outdoors
Forever stamps and the Hip Hop Forever stamps, previously announced April 21, due to social
distancing guidance during the coronavirus pandemic.

The Enjoy the Great Outdoors Forever stamps
will still be available for purchase June 13,
2020, and Hip Hop Forever stamps will go on
sale July 1, 2020. A follow-up announcement
for the stamps will be made prior to the
release date.

Customers may purchase these stamps
through the Postal Store at
usps.com/shopstamps, by calling
800-STAMP24 (800-782-6724), by mail
through USA Philatelic and at Post Office
locations nationwide.
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https://about.usps.com/newsroom/national-releases/2020/0528ma-usps-cancels-dedication-ceremonies-for-upcoming-stamp-releases.htm

